
 

 
 
    
   Saturday, May 7 

12:00 Noon   Mother’s Day Remembrance of Masses 
 5:00 p.m.     Mother’s Day Remembrance of Masses 

Fourth Sunday of Easter  
                         Sunday, May 8 

 8:00 a.m.     People of the Parish 

10:00 a.m.     Mother’s Day Remembrance of Masses 
 3:00 p.m.*    Mother’s Day Remembrance of Masses 

 5:00 p.m.      Mother’s Day Remembrance of Masses   

        Monday, May 9              

7:30 a.m.        +Doris Roedelbronn     

      Tuesday, May 10 

7:30 a.m.        +Louis Kadubic, Jr. 

              Wednesday, May 11 

6:15 p.m.*   +Isabelo Barcenas, Sr.  

   +Michael Aldrin Latar 

   Thursday, May 12 

7:30 a.m.       +Betty Kolakowski 

  Friday, May 13 

7:30 a.m.  +Arlynne L. Tecson 

  Saturday, May 14 

5:00 p.m.        +George Kuebler 

                       Fifth Sunday of Easter 

       Sunday, May 15 

 8:00 a.m.      +Medvetz & +Popovich Families 
10:00 a.m.      People of the Parish 
 3:00 p.m.*     +George Dudas 

 5:00 p.m.      +Andrew & +Rita Payor     

 * Traditional Latin Mass 

         
      Pope Francis’ Prayer Intention for May 

FORMED – unlimited access to the best e-books,  

talks, videos and more. 
TO REGISTER GO TO FORMED.org 

Type in our Parish Code ZD3P77 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Stewardship – Time, Talent & Treasure 

May 1–$ 5,741.00 
Mail Donations - $ 851.00 

On-Line Giving -$ 1,408.47 
 

Catholic Relief Services $ 777.00 
 

Thank you for your support of Corpus Christi Parish  

Please remember Corpus Christi Parish 

in your will and estate planning.   

Mother’s Day Remembrance of Mass Envelopes will be 

placed on the altar to be remembered 

MEMORIAL AND SPECIAL INTENTIONS 
May 7 – May 13 

 
+Sanctuary Candle+ 

Special Intention 
 

+Candle for Mary+ 
Thelma Michaloski & Mabel Tierney 

 
+Sacred Heart+ 

Theresa Morrongiello 
 

Parish Giving is the premier online 
giving and payment system for 

Corpus Christi and church communities throughout the 

nation.   Please note at any time, you may begin 

ON LINE GIVING by logging on to our website: 

ON LINE GIVING Our thanks to the many families that 

have signed up for Online Giving!  If you manage your bills 

online, we’re sure you’ll like the convenience of giving to 

your parish online.  It’s safe and secure, and you decide 

exactly when your gift is made.  You may even view your 

giving history just by logging in Visit our website: 

www.corpuschristisouthriver.org – and get started. 

 
Corpus Christi establishing a new Prayer List 

for the sick of the parish.  Kindly call in to 

add names to the list.  Please keep in mind to 

notify the parish office when to remove the 
names.  Thank You. Please pray for the sick 

of our parish:  Joann Heinlin, Juliet Hobson, 
Manuel Rocha, Leonard Parrino, Geraldine Patton, 
Karen Kleinschmidt, Ashley Larson, Theresa Marchese, 
Bonnie Anderson, Steven Marcinczyk, Ian Birchak, 

Melissa Telofski, Vickie, Lisa Ponteiri, Sam Saloom, Jr., 
Stevie Telofski, Judi Zyskowski, Patrick Ahern, 
Jean DuFour, Vincenzo Blandino, Nancy Perkin, 

Ernest J. Volkmann, Sr., Maryann Volkmann,  
Ernest J. Volkmann, Jr., David Catchpole. 

For faith-filled young people 
 
We pray for all young people, called to live life to 
the fullest; may they see in Mary’s life the way to 
listen, the depth of discernment, the courage 
that faith generates, and the dedication to 
service. 

http://www.corpuschristisouthriver.org/


 

Fourth Sunday of Easter – May 8, 2022 

“…The disciples were filled with joy and the Holy Spirit.”  

(ACTS 13:52)  
The disciples heard Our Lord’s call and were able to 

spread the Gospel message with strength and vitality.  

We, too, can experience that same joy if we make 

room for the Holy Spirit to fill our hearts.  When we 

use our gifts in the way that God intends, He fills us 

with supernatural joy.  A joy that others notice and 

are attracted to! 
 

Parish Registration – All parishioners should be 

registered.  Parishioners over the age of 18 should 

register independently of their parents.  It is 

necessary to be a registered parishioner for at least 3 

months in order for us to provide testimonial letters.  

Kindly notify the Parish Office of any telephone/ 

address/name changes so that we have an accurate 

record on file. 
 

 

 

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

SUNDAY, JUNE 12, 2022 

 

HOLY MASS IN 

THANKSGIVING FOR 

THE 25TH ORDINATION 

ANNIVERSARY OF 

Fr. Eugeniusz Fasuga, CSsR 

11:30 A.M. Corpus Christi Church 

 followed by a Lunch Reception at the  

Ria Mar Restaurant 1:00 p.m. 

The lunch will be served Buffet-style with a variety of 

desserts, coffee, tea, espresso & cappuccino, beer, 

wines, sodas and sangria.  Cost is Adults $75.00, 

13-18-$5.00, 6-12 $35.00 & $20.00 for children up to 

5 years old.  Please contact the parish office for 

reservations prior to June 1, 2022.   

 
2022 Bishop’s Annual Appeal 

Celebrating 40 Years- 

Continuing to Fan the Flame of Faith into Service 

Thank you to all who have given so generously to the 2022 

Bishop’s Annual Appeal.  If you have not made a pledge, 
there is still time to participate.  Our Parish has pledged a 

total of $28,231.75 as of April 8th from 171 parishioners.  

This represents 85.6% of our $33,000.00 of our goal. 

 
SAVE THE DATE! 

Saturday, September 24, 2022 
The Closing of the 40th Anniversary Year of the 

Diocese of Metuchen will be a diocesan Pilgrimage 
to the Basilica of the National Shrine of the 

Immaculate Conception in Washington, D.C.   
with Most Rev. James F. Checchio,  

Bishop of Metuchen- An All Day Event. 
More information will follow in future bulletins. 

 
St. Mary’s Altar Rosary Society 
30 Jackson Street, South River 

Outdoor Flea Market Saturday, May 14 
(Rain Date Saturday, May 21) 8 a.m. to 1 p.m. 

$20 for one space or  
$35 for double space 

Provide Your Own Tables 
Refreshments will be available for  
purchase inside the Parish Center  

For Reservations or More Information –  
Call Judy @732-610-9927  

 
 

Installation of New Boiler 
We are happy to report our three new 
boilers have been installed.  The cost was 
$28,000.00.  Donations are being accepted 
and much appreciated.  Checks may be 
made out to Corpus Christi.  Please note 
New Boiler on your check/envelope. 
We have received $9,930.00 in donations 
to date. 
Many thanks to all who have responded 
and have contributed to offset the cost of 
the new boilers.  Your donation and 
response to our needs are greatly 
appreciated. 

 

Faith Formation Registration 

School Year 2022-2023 

Registrations for Faith Formation began the week of May 

1st for all children in grades 1 thru 8. All children enrolled 
this year must re-register.   If your child/children are 

entering the first grade in September he/she should be 

registered at this time.  A copy of a Baptismal Certificate 

is required for registration, unless your child was 
baptized at Corpus Christi.   Application packets will be 

available in the parish office during regular office hours. 

As part of a requirement, you should be an active 
parishioner and attend Mass every week.  Limited 

Classes.  REGISTER EARLY! REGISTRATION 

CLOSES JUNE 30, 2022. 

 



 
 
 

 
Joint Parish Raffle 

 
We have joined a Parish 
Raffle with St. Roch 
Church in Greenwich, 
Connecticut, where there 
are approximately 20 other parishes involved and 
have been awarding over $60.000 in prizes.  This will 
cost Corpus Christi nothing and we will receive 50% 
of all proceeds from the ticket sale.  The raffle will 
help defray the cost of the new boiler.  You will be 
receiving a self-explanatory letter in the mail shortly 
which will include a raffle ticket to purchase if 
interested, or perhaps to sell to family or friends.  23 
prizes will be awarded on August 13, 2022.   

 
 

 

May Crowning 

May 8, 2022 

The second-grade 

students preparing to 

receive their First Holy 

Communion in May were 

asked to participate in the Crowning of Our Blessed 

Mother this Sunday, May 8th, at the 10:00 a.m. Mass 

 
 

First Holy Communion 
The children of the parish will be 
receiving the Sacrament of First 
Holy Communion on Saturday,  
May 21, 2022 at 10:30 a.m. Please 
keep our children in your prayers. 
Communion Practice  
Thursday, May 12th - 4:00 p.m. 
 

A Mother’s Love 
There are times when only a 

Mother’s love can understand 
our tears, can soothe 

our sadness and 
calm all of our fears. 

 
There are times when only a  

Mother’s love can share the joy 
we feel when something we  

have dreamed about quite 
 suddenly is real.   

                                   
There are times when only a 

Mother’s faith can help us on life’s way 
and inspire in us the confidence we 

need from day to day. 
 

For a Mother’s heart and a Mother’s  
faith and a Mother’s steadfast love 

were fashioned by the Angels and sent 
from God above. 

Happy Mother’s Day to all Mothers. 

 
Corpus Christi – The Lecture Series 

Rev. Fr. John A. Perricone, Lecturer 

Three Saints - Who changed the World 
Hearing the hackneyed phrase changing the world 
brings to modern ears ideas of a better I-phone, a 
cure for cancer or cleaner environment.  But these 
notions are superficial, and while worthwhile in a 
certain fashion, they do not truly change the world.  
Only changed men can change the world.  Changed, 
that is, in grace and truth.  In the words of one great 
twentieth century saint, “these crises of our day are 
crisis of saints.”  Truly, only saints can change the 
world.   
Our small course will examine how three giants of the 
Catholic Church changed the world in the only way 
that change can bring true happiness.    

Wednesday, May 25 – 7:00 pm 
St. Bernard of Clairvaux 

Wednesday, June 8 – 7:00 pm 
St. Thomas, Aquinas 

Wednesday, June 22 – 7:00 pm 
St. Ignatius Loyola 

Lectures will be held in the Lower Church Hall. 

 
Practice for Confirmandi & Sponsors 
Thursday, (Corpus Christi Church) 

May 12 - 7:00 p.m. 
Bishop Checchio will celebrate the 

Sacrament of  Confirmation at 
                St. Mary of Ostrabama 
        Wednesday, May 18, 2022- 4:00 p.m.  

Corpus Christi Faith Formation Program 

is looking for Catechists/Aides for the 

fall.  If you think you might be interested, 

or need further information, please call 

Cathy Ondrejack at 732-254-1800 ext. 19.  

 

  

 

https://famvin.org/en/2016/11/23/lord-have-mercy-tales-miraculous-virgin/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/3.0/


 

 

 

 


